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Area West Committee - 18th August 2010 
 

11. Reports from Members on Outside Organisations 
 
This is an opportunity for members who represent the Council on outside organisations 
to report items of significance to the Committee. 
 
Members are asked to notify the Chairman before the meeting if they wish to make a 
report. 
 
Cllr. Linda Vijeh has notified the Chairman that she wishes to make a report regarding 
Chard Museum. 
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